MAINE STATE LEGISLATURE

The following document is provided by the

LAW AND LEGISLATIVE DIGITAL LIBRARY

at the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library

http://legislature.maine.gov/lawlib



Reproduced from scanned originals with text recognition applied (searchable text may contain some errors and/or omissions)

This document is from the files of the Office of the Maine Attorney General as transferred to the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library on January 19, 2022

June 7, 1938

Lucius D. Barrows Chief Engineer State Highway Department Augusta, Maine

My dear Barrows;

In response to your inquiry of June 5, relative to travel and parking conditions at York Beach, I am pleased to inform you that I do not know of any provision of our statute which gives the State Highway Department any authority as to the regulation of parking on and above the territory you mention, namely, along York Beach and the beaches back of Cape Neddick.

It seems to me that such regulations are for the various municipalities.

Very truly yours,

Sanford L. Fogg Deputy Attorney General

SLF H